Dear Families,

Welcome to Kindergarten!

To prepare for the upcoming school year your child should have the following items:

A backpack large enough to hold a folder

A lunchbox

A separate snack holder

A change of clothes, labeled to keep in your child's classroom

A (filled) reusable water bottle

Additional Classroom Donations: tissues and disinfectant wipes

It is not necessary to purchase school supplies, unless you would like to keep these supplies at home. Your child's teacher will provide your child with classroom supplies.

We are looking forward to a wonderful year!

Thank you- We can't wait to meet you!

The Smithville Kindergarten Unit



FIRST GRADE SUPPLY LIST

B^C

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope that everyone had a wonderful summer! We are looking forward to meeting your child in September! First grade is filled with lots of learning, growing, and maturing. We are excited for a fun year ahead!

Listed below are the supplies that your child needs for first grade. Students should bring these supplies on the first day of school.

We will supply a pencil box for each student, so please do not send one in.

- **PENCILS** (NO PENS)
- 1 Box of (8, 16, or 24) count crayons
- 2 Large glue sticks
- 1 Pair of blunt tip scissors
- 2 BLACK dry erase markers
- An emergency change of clothing in a plastic bag, labeled with your child's name

The following items are also needed for our classrooms. If you can donate any of these extra items to your child's classroom, it would be greatly appreciated!

- BLACK dry erase markers
- 3 Boxes of facial tissues
- Extra crayons
- Extra glue sticks

We thank you in advance for your contribution. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Smithville First Grade Teachers ©



Dear Family,

Welcome to our Second Grade Family!



In an effort to make a smooth adjustment to the next school year, we are suggesting the following items/supplies for your child to bring on the first day of school. Enjoy the summer and see you in September!

The Second Grade Unit

GENERAL CLASSROOM SUPPLIES

- 1. Plastic zip-lock bags (Quart and Gallon Size)
- 2. Paper towels
- 3. Boxes of Tissues!!
- 4. Black Dry Erase Markers
- 5. Elmer's Glue Sticks
- 6. Scissors

You do NOT need notebooks or folders! Please don't send in notebooks or folders unless your teacher asks you to!

<u>Headphones/Ear buds:</u> The school has headphones...but if you want your child to have a set from home for computer use.... please get ones that have a microphone and send in to school, labeled and in a plastic bag.



Third grade Smithville School Supply List



Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to third grade at Smithville School! In an effort to make a smooth adjustment to the next school year, we are suggesting the following items/ supplies for your child to bring on the first day of school. With this early notification, we hope you will be able to take advantage of the Back-to-School Sales!

Suggested Third Grade Supplies

Three boxes of tissues	Headphones- any iPod style ear buds or standard computer headphones in a labeled plastic bag for computer use. The school has headphones, but your child is welcome to bring his/her own.
Colored pencils	Crayons 24 pack
Pencil Sharpener	

We will provide folders for homework and major subject areas. We will also provide a homework assignment book. We strongly suggest that you do NOT purchase a "trapper keeper" since they do not fit inside our desks.

Have a wonderful, safe summer! See you in September.

Sincerely,

The Third Grade Unit



Welcome to Mrs. O'Hagan's Classroom!

Greetings from Mrs. O'Hagan here at Smithville School! I look forward to getting to know you in September. I encourage all students to practice letters and sounds, read over the summer, practice math facts, and enjoy

each day.

Galloway Township will provide many of the supplies needed for each student. In addition students will be provided color coded folders for certain subjects, some notebooks, homework folders, and assignment books. In an effort to make a smooth adjustment to the next school year there are a few items/supplies your child <u>may</u> want to bring on the first day of school.

With this early notification, we hope you will be able to take advantage of the Back-to-School Sales if you are able to purchase these items.

You do not have to buy these items; this is just a list of suggestions to help as we begin a new school year. Enjoy the summer and see you in September!

- ❖ Two boxes of tissues
- Glue sticks
- Emergency change of clothes
- headphones- (The school has headphones, but if you want your child to have a set from home for computer use please get standard computer headphones and send them in a labeled plastic bag.)

Thank you for your support!

Mrs. O'Hagan



Welcome to our Fourth Grade Family!

Greetings from all of the fourth grade teachers here at Smithville School! We look forward to getting to know you in September. We encourage all students to read over the summer, practice math facts, and enjoy each day.

Galloway Township will provide many of the supplies needed for each student. The fourth grade teachers will provide color coded folders for certain subjects, some notebooks, homework folders, and assignment books. In an effort to make a smooth adjustment to the next school year there are a few items/supplies your child <u>may</u> want to bring on the first day of school. With this early notification, we hope you will be able to take advantage of the Back-to-School Sales if you are able to purchase these items. You do not have to buy these items; this is just a list of suggestions to help them as we begin fourth grade. Enjoy the summer and see you in September.





The Fourth Grade Unit

3 boxes of tissues Plenty of pencils and block erasers

Elmer's Glue Sticks Colored Pencils

Thin Markers Pencil Sharpener

Please **do not** buy Binders (Trapper Keepers), they do not fit into our desks.

Headphones: The school has headphones, but if you want your child to have a set from home for computer use please get standard computer headphones and send in labeled in a plastic bag.

Events to Look Forward to.....

Tour the USA day

STEM day



Smithville School 5th Grade Heads Up

Galloway Township Public Schools

June 2023



Greetings from all the fifth grade teachers here at Smithville. We know that your child has worked hard this year, and we would not want for all of the hard work and learning of the school year to fall by the wayside. We strongly encourage each and every parent to work with his/her child. It is essential that your child knows their basic addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division facts and place value by heart! Encourage the frequent reading of chapter

books and model by reading a book, as well. Do research on topics that interest both you and your child. Make everyday a safe day, a fun day, but also a learning opportunity!



Before you know it, the time will come to return to school. The teachers in fifth grade look forward to the opportunity to work with your child. As in years past, there are many school supplies that Galloway Township Schools provide for each student. The fifth grade teachers provide folders and notebooks for certain areas. There are a few items your child may bring the first day of school.

We suggest the following 7 items below:

reusable water bottle with a lid that closes zippered pencil pouch

2 boxes of tissues computer mouse with a cord 2 rolls of paper towels

1 box of 12 pre-sharpened pencils

individual manual pencil sharpener (not battery-operated or electrical)

No additional items are needed.



Thank you!





Smithville School Sixth Grade Supply List



Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to sixth grade at Smithville School! In an effort to make a smooth transition into the next school year, we are suggesting the following items/ supplies for your child to bring on the first day of school.

Suggested Sixth Grade Supplies

2 Boxes of tissues	4 Large glue sticks
1 Black Sharpie marker	3 Composition books- no spiral binding
Pencils	3 Folders
Colored Markers	Hand-held covered sharpener
Highlighters	Erasers

We will provide an agenda book and a take home folder.

Have a wonderful and safe summer! We look forward to seeing you in September.

Sincerely,

The Sixth Grade Unit